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Shriners Hospitals for  

Children® is one of the  

largest pediatric sub‐

specialty health care  

systems in the world,  

with locaƟons in the U.S., 

Canada, and Mexico. The 

staff at the 22 locaƟons  

is dedicated to improving 

the lives of children by 

providing pediatric  

specialty care, conducƟng 

innovaƟve research, and 

offering outstanding 

teaching programs for 

medical professionals. 

The Daughters of the Nile 

FoundaƟon maintains a 

permanent endowment 

fund solely to benefit the 

Shriners Hospital system. 

Fellow Officers and Ladies of the Household, 

In 2008, I served as Queen for Isis Temple.  

I never thought 13 years ago that I would be 

walking this path again. 

It was my honor to be installed as 2021 

Queen of Isis Temple No. 41, Daughters of 

the Nile, on March 16 by Installing Queen 

Sue Layman, PSQ, in a virtual installaƟon  

ceremony via Zoom. Seventeen officers were 

present and were installed into their  

respecƟve posiƟons. I am so thankful that 

these beauƟful ladies have accepted their 

posiƟons for the ensuing year.  

Pr. Royal Kathy Stewart coordinated a very 

entertaining and enlightening BeƩy Boop 

addendum. Each officer, Ceremonial  

Assistants, and PSQ Sue held up a poster of 

BeƩy Boop, reciƟng what BeƩy stands for, 

along with Lady of the Keys Terri Cheesman, 

doing a great rendiƟon of BeƩy Boop. I look 

forward to this coming year and working 

with Ill. Sir John Nelson and the Hadi Shrine.  

CongratulaƟons to JPQ Casey Wonders for 

your year so well served.  

Please, ladies, keep in mind we need new 

members! Seek and find, for if we don’t, the 

Daughters of the Nile no longer won’t. It is 

sad to say that when I joined our temple, 

we had around 1,000 members; we are now 

in the 400s. We have lost 600 members in 

20 years. Think of who you can ask to be a 

member of this beauƟful organizaƟon. 

Nile love,  

Karla Goff, Queen 

Mobile: 812‐205‐8552 

ksgoff@wowway.com 

Isis Temple No. 41, Daughters of the Nile  
Evansville, Indiana 

Officers & CommiƩees 6 

Roster Updates 7 

FoundaƟon News 8 
Karla Goff, Queen 2008 (leŌ) and 2021 (right) 

mailto:ksgoff@wowway.com


 2 

 

Princess Royal Kathy Stewart 

GreeƟngs from Princess Royal, 

CongratulaƟons to Karla Goff, PQ,  

for being installed as Queen of Isis 

Temple No. 41 for the ensuing year. 

Queen Karla will lead our temple with 

grace and style. Following the  

beauƟful installaƟon, the newly  

installed Officers, Ceremonial  

Assistants, and our PSQ Sue Layman presented the  

addenda, a skit featuring one of Queen Karla’s favorite 

characters, BeƩy Boop. Queen Karla’s fondness for BeƩy 

Boop is so fiƫng; BeƩy has navigated changing Ɵmes and 

styles through the past 90 years. BeƩy is a reflecƟon of 

women’s history and their path to independence. Queen 

Karla mirrors BeƩy Boop in so many ways. The skit  

showcased the ways BeƩy Boop has lived her life and 

linked just how strong, determined, and unwilling to give 

up Queen Karla is when it comes to making her dreams 

come true.  Queen Karla, never doubt your ability to shine 

and bring hope, even during this Ɵme of never‐before‐

seen circumstances. Your leadership and encouragement 

will help us return to doing what we do best: fellowship, 

fun, fundraising, and supporƟng the children at Shriners 

Hospitals.  

It is an honor to serve as Princess Royal. In ancient history, 

Princess Royal was born a Princess of Royalty in Egypt and 

was well known for her graciousness and giving towards 

charity. In the Daughters of the Nile, Princess Royal has 

the privilege of presenƟng the new Princesses with the 

beauƟful Jewel of our Order.  

Isis Temple’s membership is a group of wonderful ladies 

who inspire me by sharing the passion for this important 

work of improving the lives of children and their families.  

It is important to stay connected to why we joined  

Daughters of the Nile, why we feel the passion we do, and  

Ladies of the Household, 

Thank you for entrusƟng me with the 

honor of serving as Princess Tirzah. 

CongratulaƟons to Queen Karla!  

It was a beauƟful Zoom installaƟon on 

March 16. CongratulaƟons to Pr. Royal 

Kathy Stewart and to our new  

Pr. Badoura Kara May. 

Thank you, ladies, for all the donaƟons last year and in 

advance for all the donaƟons for the upcoming year.  

I pray we will all be able to have in‐person Stated  

Sessions very soon.   

Nile love and hugs,    

Judy Schultz, Pr. Tirzah 

Mobile: 812‐430‐8983  

jfazio@psci.net 

Princess Tirzah Judy Schultz 

to help and support each other stay connected to our 

mission. We are standing on the shoulders of those who 

came before us. We are honored by their passion and 

grateful for their vision. We have an obligaƟon to  

conƟnue their good work and even work a liƩle harder 

for the ones who follow us. I look forward to serving as 

Princess Royal. I trust that through our determinaƟon, 

moƟvaƟon, and friendship, we will accomplish great 

things this year.    

Nile love and hugs, 

Kathy Stewart, Pr. Royal 

Mobile: 812‐457‐5593 

klkstew15@gmail.com 

mailto:klkstew15@gmail.com
mailto:jfazio@psci.net
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Ruth Hadley 

Joan Moore 

Marjorie Schmidt 

GreeƟngs Ladies of the Household, 

It is truly an honor to be your Princess Badoura for 2021‐2022. 

Thank you, Queen Karla, for having faith in me and my abiliƟes to 

fulfil this posiƟon within the Nile. I also want to thank all the  

extraordinary ladies who encourage me to grow both inside and  

out over the years.   

I joined Isis Temple No. 41 in 2008 when Queen Karla was queen  

for the first Ɵme. AŌer my first year, I was asked to represent the posiƟon of Lady of 

the Keys, and that jumpstarted my desire to be more involved in such a wonderful 

organizaƟon. Over the years, I have been your Princess Zuleika and Princess Marshall. 

I find the memory work truly meaningful. I encourage our new members to get  

involved and stay acƟve, for the benefits are very rewarding in so many ways. 

The future is looking brighter, and I can’t wait to unƟl I we can all be together again. 

But unƟl then, please stay safe and stay healthy. 

Nile love and hugs, 

Kara May, Pr. Badoura 

Mobile: 812‐760‐7975 

karamay48@outlook.com 

Princess Badoura Kara May

GreeƟngs, Your Majesty and Ladies of the Household! 

CongratulaƟons to Her Majesty Queen Karla and her Officers. The Zoom installaƟon went off 

without a hitch. “BeƩy Boop” visited our Queen during her addendum with inspiraƟonal 

thoughts and wishes. Job well done! 

I am honored to be serving as Princess Recorder for Isis Temple No. 41. I am looking forward to 

serving with and/or assisƟng each of you in any way that I can. If you need to contact me for any 

reason, you can reach me on my cell at 812‐499‐2312 or via email: isisno41recorder@gmail.com 

Just a final note, if you have not received your dues card or dues noƟce please reach out to me and let me know. 

Nile Love, 

Lori BarneƩ, Pr. Recorder 

Mobile: 812‐499‐2312 

isisno41recorder@gmail.com 

Mark your calendars and clean out your stuff! We are having a yard sale Saturday, May 29, in the Hadi Shrine park‐

ing lot. We will accept donaƟons of items. No clothes, please. We will need volunteers to help price and set up on 

Friday, May 28, and volunteers to work the sale on Saturday. The yard sale is planned for 7:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

The 4H Fair commiƩee has contacted us to be sure they can count on us working the concession stand. This is  

always a very profitable fundraiser for Isis Temple. We’ll be reaching out for volunteers to sign up soon! 

Looking forward to working together on these projects together to keep our temple financially supported. 

mailto:karamay48@outlook.com
mailto:isisno41recorder@gmail.com
mailto:isisno41recorder@gmail.com
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2021 Virtual InstallaƟon of Officers 

The installaƟon of the 2021‐2022 Isis Temple No. 41 officers was held virtually via Zoom on Tuesday, March 16.  

CongratulaƟons to all of our elected and appointed officers! Queen Karla was invested with the crown by her mother, 

Princess Joyce McFarland, and Sue Layman, PSQ, served as Installing Queen. The ceremony was followed by a fun  

addenda performed by Queen Karla’s officers, with a special appearance by BeƩy Boop herself (portrayed by  

Princess Terri Cheesman). Thank you to all who parƟcipated and aƩended! 

LeŌ: Queen Karla 

crowned by her  

mother, Princess Joyce 

McFarland 

Right: PSQ Sue Layman 

installs Princess  

Badoura, Kara May 

Below: Scenes from 

Queen Karla’s  

addenda, led by  

Princess Royal  

Kathy Stewart 
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CongratulaƟons to 2021 Isis Temple Officers! We 

know you will have a successful year and enjoy 

your reign. 

Reminder: Our temple needs mentors; we need 

you! Please let me know if you would like to be or 

can be a mentor. It’s not hard—you can even men‐

tor over the phone. It just takes a few minutes of 

your Ɵme. Email me at no.41isistemple@gmail.com 

or call 812‐909‐2090 and leave a message. Reap 

the rewards of helping out! 

Looking forward to hearing from you. 

Nancy Markham, PQ 

Chair, Membership CommiƩee 

 

 

 

The Princeton Nile Club will hold its first meeƟng since September 2020 at R’z in Fort 

Branch on Tuesday, April 20. This is one week later than our usual date since two current 

officers will be out of town. We will have ElecƟon and InstallaƟon of Officers. This would be 

a good Ɵme for some new people to step up and be an officer! The remaining meeƟng 

dates for the year are June 8, September 14, and December 14. Our June meeƟng will be 

our annual aucƟon. This is the only fundraiser our club has, so look for some unique items 

to bring for the aucƟon! September is a business meeƟng, and in December is our annual 

Cookie Exchange. Any Nile member is welcome to aƩend any of these meeƟngs.  

Hope to see many of you April 20!   

Nancy Clem, President   

Home: 812‐385‐4282 

GreeƟngs from the EgypƟan Band! Thank you, ladies, 

for your paƟence and conƟnued support as we lived 

through this past year of uncertainty.  

CongratulaƟons to the new EgypƟan Band officers‐

elect:   

Sylvia Pharris, President 
Jane BuƩrum, Vice President 
Linda Trible, Treasurer 
 
We are sƟll searching for a new secretary.   

I would like to extend my sympathy to Sylvia Pharris,  

as her beauƟful sister Yvonne gained her angel wings 

on March 25. 

If anyone is interested in any info on our unit, please 

contact any member. 

Judy Schultz, President 
Mobile: 812‐430‐8983 
 

mailto:no.41isistemple@gmail.com
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2021‐2022 Isis Temple No. 41 Officers 
Queen Karla Goff, PQ Jr. Past Queen Casey Wonders 

Princess Royal Kathy Stewart Princess Tirzah Judy Schultz 

Princess Badoura Kara May Princess Recorder Lori LaRue BarneƩ 

Princess Banker Kathy Widick, PQ Princess Marshal Jodi BoeƩger 

Princess Chaplain Shannon Foster Lady of the Keys Terri Cheesman 

Lady of the Gates Debbie Russell Princess Nydia Cindy Zeller 

Princess Zuleika Kris Turpin Princess Zenobia Marian Trapp, PQ 

Princess Zora Shannon Bevins Princess Zuleima Leanne Rickard 

Princess Musician Debbie Bryant AƩendant Jane BuƩrum 

AƩendant Nancy Clem Ceremonial Assistant Linda Trible, PQ 

Ceremonial Assistant Gay Graper, PQ Ceremonial Assistant Tina Dobbs, PQ 

2021‐2022 Isis Temple No. 41 CommiƩees 
Sickness & Distress 

Pr. Chaplain Shannon Foster (CH) 

Jean Rickard, PQ 

Cheryl Stader, PQ 

Joyce GioliƩo 

 

Membership 

Nancy Markham, PQ (CH) 

Shirley Sheets, PQ (Co‐CH) 

Kara May 

Joyce GioliƩo 

Kathy Stewart 

Judy Schultz 

Meredith Thompson 

Nancy Clem 

Lori LaRue BarneƩ  

 

Supreme Queen VisitaƟon 

Tina Dobbs, PQ (CH) 

Kathy Stewart (Co‐CH) 

Judy Schultz 

Kara May  

 

Historian 

Nancy Markham, PQ 

 

 

 

Temple Bylaws 

Sue Layman, PSQ 

Linda Trible, PQ 

Tina Dobbs, PQ  

 

Ways & Means 

Wendy Morris (CH) 

Tina Dobbs, PQ (Casino Night CH) 

Brandi Staples (BBQ Co‐CH) 

Penny Campbell (BBQ Co‐CH) 

Krista Williams, PQ 

Kara May 

Kathy Stewart 

Judy Schultz 

Shannon Foster 

Casey Wonders, JPQ  

 

Budget & Finance 

Sharon Norvell, PQ  

Casey Wonders, JPQ 

Cindy Zeller 

 

Candidate HosƟng 

Jennifer Emsweller, PQ 

Margaret Coomer, PQ 

  

Financial Review 

Penny McDonald, PQ  

Linda Trible, PQ 

Sue Layman, PSQ  

 

Charitable Giving 

Janice Akers‐Du Bois, PQ 

 

CommunicaƟons 

Krista Williams, PQ—Website & Facebook 

Nancy Markham, PQ—Email   

 

NewsleƩer 

Krista Williams, PQ 

Natasha Wheeler  

 

QuilƟng 

Donna Duncan (CH) 

Judy Peak, PQ (Co‐CH) 

 

RecepƟons 

Sylvia Pharris 

Millie Rumble 

Nancy Clem 
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Please make a note of these recent updates to our membership  

roster. If you do not have a current roster booklet, please contact  

PQ Nancy Markham or Pr. Recorder Lori BarneƩ to obtain one.  

Let’s stay connected! 

Name Name Change Address Change Phone Number 
Change 

Email Change 

Meredith Buchanan 2333 Rheinhardt Ave. 
Evansville, IN 47714 

Charla BuƩrum 1471 Arrow Way 
Henderson, KY 42420 

Debra Day 6790 Gardner Rd. 
Chandler, IN 47610 

Evelyn Effinger 3126 Edgewood Dr. 
Evansville, IN 47712 

Elinor Falls Oasis DemenƟa Care 
4301 Washington Ave. 
Evansville, IN 47714 

ChrisƟ Lee Gross ChrisƟ Lee Bradley  

Carly Hall 5807 N. New York Ave. 
Evansville, IN 47711 

Sydney Hoben 
(new member) 

7120 E. Powell Ave. 
Evansville, IN 47715 

812‐431‐3334 sydneyhoben@gmail.com 

Darnise Kasper 5732 Peachwood Dr. 
Newburgh, IN 47630 

Catherine Johnson johnsocm4556@gmail.com 

KrisƟna Owens 1188 SR 261 
Boonville, IN 47601 

Judith Peak, PQ jpeacpea@hotmail.com 

Cheryl Stader, PQ jbtav1@yahoo.com 

Leslie Stahl 2500 Epworth Rd. 
Chandler, IN 47610 

Barbara Wessel 4544 Boardwalk Dr. 
Evansville, IN 47725 

Natasha Wheeler Schulze Dilitzsch Str. 8 
65510 Idstein  
Germany 

Amy Whitehead 1615 Delmar Ave. 
Evansville, IN 47712 

Susan Woosley 12411 Browning Manor Circle 

mailto:sydneyhoben@gmail.com
mailto:johnsocm4556@gmail.com
mailto:jpeacpea@hotmail.com
mailto:jbtav1@yahoo.com
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Connect with us online! 

www.isis41don.com facebook.com/no.41isistemple 
www.daughtersoŌhenile.com hƩps://donfdn.org 

Daughters of the Nile FoundaƟon Earns “Give with Confidence” RaƟng 

Daughters of the Nile FoundaƟon has earned a “Give with Confidence” 100/100 

RaƟng from Charity Navigator! 

We’re excited to share some news! Daughters of the Nile FoundaƟon have been 

evaluated by Charity Navigator through their revoluƟonary Encompass RaƟng  

System and received 100 out of 100 raƟngs! 

The Encompass RaƟng System is a comprehensive evaluaƟon tool that analyzes 

nonprofit performance based on four key indicators. Charity Navigator’s third‐

party accreditaƟon validates our organizaƟon’s operaƟonal excellence. 

This milestone achievement for the Daughters of the Nile FoundaƟon couldn’t have happened without you and your  

support. Thank you for being part of our family as contributors, funders, and volunteers. Your trust in us is what makes the 

difference to us and the Shriners Hospital for Children® that we serve. 

You can find our Charity Navigator Encompass raƟng at hƩps://charitynavigator.org and learn more about Charity Navigator 

and the Encompass RaƟng System at hƩps://charitynavigator.org/encompass 

Thank you for being an integral part of our mission! 

www.facebook.com/no.41isistemple
https://charitynavigator.org
https://charitynavigator.org/encompass
www.isis41don.com
www.daughtersofthenile.com
https://donfdn.org

